September 21, 2012

Recommendation
Mark-Lang, Inc.

To Whom It May Concern:
We are writing to discuss Mark-Lang’s past work effort and performance,

Our firm isan AASHTO accredited laboratory conducting geotechnical, superstructure and Prince
George’s County Third Party Inspections (Fire, Mechanical, Architectural and ADA). Since 1995, we have
worked with the Mark-Lang firm on approximately 30 projects. In some instances we were the
geotechnical engineer of record (GER) and at other times we were the geotechnical inspector of record

(GIR).

We have been strong advocates of both lime and cement stabilization throughout portions of PG County.
In the past, working with Mark-Lang, we have developed soil-cement mixtures for PG County roadways
and cement modified soils and lime stabilized soils for large projects in development.

We regularly have met with senior personnel at Mark-Lang and considered alternates, such as LKD and
CKD. In addition, we have mutually benefitted from their knowledge of local soils and conditions which
may-impact the overall schedule and performance.

Over the time frame that we have worked with Mark-Lang, we have found them to be focused, resourceful,
attentive to project needs and thorough as concerns timely completion of stabilization tasks. Based upon
our experience, their knowledge base exceeds that of many of their competitors.

We strongly recommend consideration of Mark-Lang for your stabilization needs.

Should you have questions concerning the above, please contact this office.

Very truly yours,
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